
MoH recalls multiple substandard drugs  

The health ministry’s Central Administration for Pharmaceutical Affairs recalled batches no. 
2088, 2087, and 2086 of the antibiotic Keflex 250mg/5ml for their failure to meet quality 
standards, upon the drug manufacturer’s request. It also recalled Travonorm 5ml and 2.5ml eye 
drops on suspicion for similar reasons. 


